Items5.|
Creetiside Village

Bugge, Dawn

From: Khang Nguyen

Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 4:45 PM
To: Bugge, Dawn

Subject: Comments

Khang and Hong Nguyen

10899 Tyler Court NE

Blaine , MN 55434,

Planning Department
Mr. Dawn Bugge.

Thanks for sending us a notice letter ,much .

A project of Planning Department rezoning to built single houses do not impact to my house.
It is far from a street. It does not impact to enviroment.
Our city have new residence houses that look nice and neat.

Once again, thanks for about it

Have a good day.

Khang and Hong Nguyen.



